
What: 
Benzie-Leelanau
District Health
Department will be
offering immunizations
(including flu shots) to 
all children 0-18 years
at your school.
Students and younger
siblings welcomed!

Is your child falling behind on
routine childhood immunizations
or do they need a flu shot?  

Where/When: 
Benzie Central High School 
Wednesday, October 12, 3-6pm

Scan the QR code or click here to schedule an
appointment for your child or call 

231-256-0200 if you have questions about your 
child's immunization status. 




Pre-registration required for
everyone under 18 years of

age. 
Limited walk-in appointments

available for adult family
members attending the clinic

with their child.



*Please bring your insurance information to clinic. No one will be
turned away due to inability to pay for immunization costs*  

https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=21475616&calendarID=5945011

